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Tuesday is our Awards Ceremony at 10:30. We would love for you 

to join us and see what your child has accomplished this year. Friday we 

have our talent show from 12:00-1:15 and early release at 1:30.  

I hope you all have a wonderful summer break! Here are some 

things that you can do throughout the summer to get ready for 3
rd

 grade. 

• Keep Reading!! 

• Practice your Multiplication and Division Facts!! 

• Practice Addition and Subtraction!! 

 

Thank you for such a wonderful year. I’m so thankful to have had 

your children this year. They are all such a blessing!  

 

Here are our Top 5 Memories of this year!  

 

5. Book-It Parties 

4. Science Museum Fieldtrip 

3. Going to Mazzios for winning Pennies for Patients 

2. Train ride at our Aim to Serve Celebration 

1. Washita Battlefield Fieldtrip 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful summer! 
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